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                    A big thank you to all our patients who have attended the practice 

and completed our “Friends and Family Test”. 

 
We are pleased to announce that we received 4 lots of feedback in July 
2024 about recommending Shipdham Surgery to Friends and Family. 
 

The results:         

       Very good: 4 
 

      Good 
 

          Neither good nor poor 
 

      Poor 
 

      Very poor 
 

        Don’t Know. 
  
 
 

Help us to help you by taking part in the “Friends and Family Test” 
 
Cards available at Reception- Post me in the box located in the waiting area.  
 
OR 
 
Visit us any time at www.shipdhamsurgery.nhs.uk/nhs-friends-and-family-test/ 


